
 
 

 

 

 

ERRATUM NOTICE NUMBER: 69 of 2023 
  
This serves to officially correct the mistake made on the advert for RFQ: RFQ: 01/03/2023 

ADVERTISED REQUEST   FOR QUOTATION: SUPPLY, DELIVERY AND INSTALLATION OF AIR 

CONDITIONERS (CIDB GRADING 1ME) 

 
- Oudtshoorn as published on the 06thof March 2023. 
 
The RFQ failed to mention that the CIDB GRADING is for 1ME or HIGHER 
 
We hereby correct the mistake of the aforementioned RFQ that must read as follows: 

 

RFQ: 01/03/2023 

ADVERTISED REQUEST   FOR QUOTATION: SUPPLY, DELIVERY AND INSTALLATION OF AIR 

CONDITIONERS (CIDB GRADING 1ME OR HIGHER) 

 
All other matters remain same, the Supply Chain Management department apologises for any inconvenience. 
 
For any further enquiry do not hesitate to contact Ms. Janina Rollison: Tel – 044 203 3178 / janina@oudtmun.gov.za  
 
MR. W. HENDRICKS                                    
ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER    
Date published: 08 March 2023 
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